Versailles Busy Beavers

The Versailles Busy Beavers 4-H Club held their March meeting at 6:00 pm on Sunday,
March 14, 2021, at the K of C Hall. The meeting was called to order by

president Madyson Hess. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Christopher Delzeith and
the 4-H Pledge was led by Kiera Rahm. Roll call was taken with thirty-two members and
five guests present at the meeting.

Enroliment for 4-H is to be completed online once again this year, and the deadline is
April 1st.

4-H Kick-off and Recognition is being held virtually this year.
Trash Bash is set for April 17th through the 18th.

It is unknown if 4-H camp will be in person or virtual this year, but it will be held Monday
June 21st through Thursday June 24.

The Memorial Day Parade will be on Monday May 31st, more information will be
released when it gets closer.

Demonstrations were done by Megan Mangen, who showed the Busy Beavers how to
take care of a newborn lamb, and Anna Brewer taught the members how to knit a basic
stitch on a blanket.

The next meeting will be Sunday, April 11, 2021, at 6 p.m. and the location is to be
determined.



